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Rabbi’s Message by  
Rabbi Beth Klafter 

Dear Friends, 

 As Rabbi Halpern also wrote in this 
month’s HaKol, we approach the High Holidays 
and the year 5786 with mixed emotions. As Ecclesi-
astes teaches us: “For everything there is a season and a 
time for every purpose under heaven.”  One of the mar-

vels of our Jewish tradition is the recognition that our lives are constantly a 
balance between seemingly opposing sentiments. From the sanctity and 
serenity of Yom Kippur, we turn, almost immediately, to the celebration of 
Sukkot. At the moment of great joy under the chuppah, we break a glass to 
remind us of times and places of destruction and brokenness in our history 
and in our world. On Saturday evenings, when we observe Havdalah, we 
do so with a twisted candle, reminding us that there are weekdays and there 
is Shabbat; there is dark and light. 
 This balance is true for the sacred community of TBD. At this sea-
son, there is the joy of the holidays, familiar melodies and traditional 
words; private introspection and community worship. The cycle of the year 
begins anew, offering new opportunities and new beginnings. The recent 
sale of our building to NSSA and the partnership we now share with them 
is both exciting and energizing, as it secures the future of the congregation 
in our home on Hauppauge Road. At the same time, there are changes in 
our physical building underway which are unfamiliar and may feel incon-
venient. Still, a new chapter in the long history of our congregation is un-
folding. There is much to be thankful for.  
 There is also the recognition that this will be the final High Holiday 
season Rabbi Halpern and I will celebrate with you as your clergy. While I 
look forward to my own new chapter beginning next summer, I do so with 
mixed emotions. I look forward with joy and with honor to serve as your 
Senior Rabbi once again. “There is a time for every purpose under heav-
en,” reminds us that moments of joy are sometimes balanced with mo-
ments of sadness, too. These are the measure of my love for TBD and for 
each of you. I will have the opportunity to share more words and reflec-
tions in the coming weeks during the holidays. And we have many more 
months together, to continue to learn and to pray, to celebrate and to com-
fort one another.  
  

      Continued on page two 
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Message from 
      President Ken Marenus.s agricultural cycle: Suk e  

 
 Once again, the New Year is nearly upon us.  It’s a traditional time for us as individuals 
to stop and reflect….a time to consider, change and evolve. The same is true for Temple Beth 
David. 
 Over the past year we have experienced significant change as it relates to our Temple. 
We have embarked on a series of transformative events that will reshape how and what we do 

as a congregation.  Our fundamentals and principles remain very much the same, but our physical environment and 
processes will continue to evolve.  We are adapting to the realities of our congregation’s size, the nature of the larg-
er community, and the economic challenges that remain. 
 Over the summer we began the process of adapting our physical space to our new realities, and there is still 
a lot to do.  We want everyone to have input so that the results will be functional and personally meaningful.   
 We have begun a review of our Constitution to update, clarify and adapt our operations to our current time 
and size. We are also engaged in updating our office services to make your own experience more comfortable and 
efficient when engaging in the practical aspects of Temple membership.  
 Finally, we are gearing up for a multi-year search for our new clergy.  Over the past many years, we have 
been very fortunate in having consistent, dependable and outstanding support from our rabbinical team.  As our 
clergy move into retirement, we have begun the process of defining ourselves more clearly so we can engage new 
clergy that meet our collective needs. 
 So, we once again find ourselves at our yearly crossroads.  It’s time for each member of Temple Beth David 

to step up and make their voice heard so that the result will be a Temple that is completely aligned with our needs 

and who we are at this important crossroads in our history. 

             Ken 

_______________________________________________________________ 

 
Continued from page one 

 
 I share Rabbi Halpern’s sentiments about the partnership we share. It is a unique blessing and privi-
lege to serve together. This is true through a all the months of the year. It is especially true during the High 
Holidays. In fact, this is our “Bat Mitzvah year” leading services together. I arrived at TBD in 2006 as the 
Director of the Religious School and in 2013 was privileged to become the Senior Rabbi. Thus, this is the 
thirteenth year we will share the bema in our white robes to welcome a new year. Like a B’Mitzvah student, 
our worship will mark a moment of transition, as we look back and look ahead to a new year.  
 I pray that the year 5786 will be filled sweetness and blessings for each of us. I pray that the world 
around us will be filled with peace and justice for all. 
 
            Shana Tova, 



Clergy Reflections by  
Rabbi Audrey Halpern 
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, 

Dear Friends, 

 Here we are at the end of the summer. School supplies line the shelves and fall cloth-
ing fills store windows. Even the newest boots (my favorite) are coming out in a few shops!  
And yet despite the excitement and the buzz of new beginnings, I would be disingenuous if I 
didn’t share with you, my long-time friends, the wistfulness I feel in my heart as we approach 
these, our final High Holidays together at Temple Beth David.  Having begun as Cantor of 

the congregation in July 1988, this will be my thirty-eighth year serving you as Cantor, and more recently, as Rabbi 
as well. 
 Dr. Ken Marenus, our president, came back to serve as Temple president again and epitomizes humble 
leadership. His steadfast guidance and determination, along with so many of you who have helped to steer us to-
ward a bright and secure future, has been inspirational.  Each prayer during these holy days will be filled with 
memories of you both collectively and individually.  
 I will look across the bimah and see my dearest friend and colleague, Rabbi Beth Klafter. She has been a 
generous and collaborative clergy partner, and I have said silently and aloud that Rabbi Klafter has been the great-
est blessing of these final years here. We have laughed and cried and planned and hashed and rehashed everything 
for years. 
 You have allowed us into your hearts and your homes. We have stood with you through the most joyous 
and the most painful times that life brings. We have always endeavored to hold this as a sacred trust. 
 I know there have been times I have failed. These High Holidays I will atone personally if I have hurt or 
disappointed anyone and like all of us as Jews, I will ask God’s forgiveness.  I have always been proud to be your 
Cantor and then your Rabbi and I thank you for that honor and privilege. 
 These final holidays I am reminded of words from Ecclesiastes, for each ending is a reminder that life is 
finite and each moment has its time. 
 “For everything there is a season, and a time for every purpose under heaven: a time to be born, and a 
time to die; a time to plant, and a time to pluck up that which is planted; a time to kill, and a time to heal; a time to 
break down, and a time to build up; a time to weep, and a time to laugh; a time to mourn and a time to dance; a 
time to cast away stones, and a time to gather stones together; a time to embrace, and a time to refrain from 
embracing; a time to seek, and a time to lose; a time to keep, and a time to cast away; a time to rend, and a time to 
sew; a time to keep silence, and a time to speak; a time to love, and a time to hate; a time for war, and a time 
for peace.” 
 May this time of endings for us together lead us, as well, on paths of new beginnings and may we be richer 
for all we have shared. 
           Shana Tova U’metuka. 
           B’shalom, 
           Rabbi Audrey Halpern 



 Margie Gursky  Religious School News 

 “CHANGE IS HARD AT FIRST, MESSY IN THE MIDDLE AND GORGEOUS 

AT THE END.” 
                                                                                                        -Robyn Sharma 
 

 It’s been a great and also busy summer here at TBD, lots of hard, messy and then gorgeous change all 
around!  NSSA (Nassau Suffolk Services for Autism) moved into the old ECC end of the building, my office moved 
down the hall, we consolidated a lot of our supplies, emptied four classrooms for NSSA to use (we have plenty 
more!), somehow gave away thousands of books, CDs, games, old computer parts, moved our entrance to inside the 
courtyard, and added new signs to lead the way. Rabbi Klafter spearheaded most of the moving, consolidating and 
organizing while our Temple president worked hard behind the scenes to get the entrance moved, sidewalk repaved 
etc. Other committees are working steadily to create more gorgeous changes in the future. 
 Religious School begins on September 10, just a few days after you receive this bulletin.  We are commencing 
our school year on Sunday, September 7 with our annual Religious School Kickoff.  We will have crafts, games and 
yummy treats for all ages.  You are welcome to bring your friends and grandparents (after all, our event is on Grand-
parents Day!). 
 I would like to welcome back all of our families from last year, and I can’t wait to get to know all of our new 
families.  Please feel free to call or stop by to ask questions or just chat.  My door is always open. I am looking for-
ward to enjoy getting to know you and seeing you at Shabbat and High Holiday services. Keep an eye out for infor-
mation about all of our services and programs. 
             Shana Tova! 
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   Sisterhood February, other than the week  

 
 Welcome back to a new year of Sisterhood! Welcome new members! We are all excited to meet you and 
celebrate engaging events together. 
 First, a few highlights of some of the exciting work we've been doing. In June, Sisterhood held its Installa-

tion of officers and hosted a dinner. Barbara Klein and I organized and led this service at my house, and it was so 

meaningful for all of us. Book club had two fantastic talks about the books Strangers in Time by David Baldacci 

and The Names by Florence Knapp. We gathered with the Brotherhood for an evening on the beach at Sunken 

Meadow State Park to kibbitz with friends. Thank you to our vice presidents, Irma Sarisohn and Debra Blatt and 

Temple liaison Nicolle Horowitz, for their leadership and flexibility.  

 We have another exciting year ahead of us.  We begin with a general meeting on Thursday, September 11 

at 7:30, where all are invited to attend and contribute ideas for this coming year. The event we all look forward to 

is the annual Welcome Back Nosh on Sunday, September 14 at 9:00 am in the social hall. Afterwards, we will 

move outside, weather permitting, for an hour of Chair Yoga, led by Katie Nerrie. We look forward to seeing re-

turning members and welcoming new ones over breakfast. Next, our book club meets on the Temple Zoom on 

Monday, Sept. 29 at 8:00 pm. We will be discussing Project Hail Mary: A Novel by Andy Weir. On October 5, we 

will again decorate the Sukkah in the sanctuary beginning at 9:00 am. Please also mark your calendars for the An-

nual Breast Cancer Walk on Sunday October 19 when we will raise funds and walk together on the Sunken Mead-

ow boardwalk. More details will soon be heading your way. 

 Annual dues are $40 per member and are complimentary to new Temple Beth David members. You can 

bring your check to your first event (payable to TBD Sisterhood), or mail it to Temple Beth David, 100 

Hauppauge Rd, and mark the envelope “Attention: Sisterhood “Membership.”  Please pay before Monday, No-

vember 5, so you can be included in our Paid-Up Membership Dinner. 

 Our goal as Sisters is to support the temple and outside communities as well as to find old and new 
friends and build community. Be well and see you soon! 
            Jodi Maisel  
           jodilie@optonline.net 
            516-313-8890 

mailto:jodilie@optonline.net
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We are grateful to all who led services 
during the summer! 

Todah Rabbah, many thanks, to: 
Tom Backer 

Elissa Cazassus 
Craig Cooper 

Deborah Faust 
Brianna Kraut 
Diane Kraut 
Jodi Maisel 

Ken Marenus 
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     Spotlight on Brotherhood 

 Many, many years have elapsed since I last sat down to complete my back-to-school assignment of “What 
I Did This Summer.”  Yet, while it is the first week of September and my school days are far behind me, I sit at 
my desk once again to complete the assignment. 
 My name is Steven Sarisohn and I am the president of the Temple Beth David Brotherhood. I am taking 
this opportunity, not only to share what the Brotherhood did this summer, but to let you know something about 
what we’ve planned for the next few months. We hope that you will join Brotherhood, attend some of our events, 
and in the process, experience the fellowship and camaraderie that creates a very special bond amongst our mem-
bers.   
 What is a summer without ice cream? Starting on a Wednesday in May, and continuing one Wednesday 
each month, we gathered at the Carvel on Commack Road to visit, reconnect and of course to eat ice cream sun-
daes. (Remember, it is buy one, get one free on Wednesdays). Please join us on September 17 at 7:00 pm. Bring 
your family. Everyone is welcome. 
 In June, we celebrated our annual Bourbon Night by sampling and then voting on our favorite bourbon. 
Making the evening special were the toasts of thanks and gratitude that preceded each tasting.  In July, we “hiked” 
the trails of Blydenburgh Lake. Okay, so maybe it was more of a walk and the lake isn’t there anymore, but we still 
enjoyed ourselves. 
 In August, we donned lifejackets and kayaks and took on the mighty Nissequogue River in Smithtown for 
our always popular family friendly “Jews in Canoes” adventure. It always amazes me how such a beautiful, relax-
ing, lazy river ride can be so close to home. Just one day later, Brotherhood and Sisterhood joined forces to spend 
a perfect summer evening schmoozing together at Sunken Meadow State Park. 
 Mark your calendars now! We kick off the return to our fall schedule on the afternoon of Sunday Septem-
ber 14. Join us for our first ever Brotherhood tailgating event! Food, cornhole and other tailgating activities await.  
While you eat, have fun, and meet your fellow congregants, take advantage of the opportunity to learn about 
Brotherhood. 
 As members of Brotherhood we combine food with friendship in service to our congregation, and espe-
cially for our youth. On October 5, we will build a sukkah. This year, on October 7 Brotherhood will for the first 
time eat dinner and conduct a service inside the structure we have built. Then, on Tuesday, October 14, Millers 
Ale House will be the venue of our Miller’s Minyon. Football is also in full swing in October. If you like pizza, 
wings and football, keep October 26 open. Family Shabbat takes place on Friday November 7 and you won’t want 
to miss the legendary Brotherhood Oneg. Many more activities are in the planning stages and we want you to be-
come a part of them in any way that you are able.  Please contact me for more information.  

                                                
           Steven Sarisohn 
          Brotherhood President 
           631-455-2387     
         sssarisohn@sarisohnlaw.com 
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News from Isaiah 58 

To make a donation to  
Temple Beth David for a  

special occasion or in memory of a loved one, 
please contact Wendy in the Temple office at  

499-0915 ext. 312 or  
wendy@tbdcommack.org 

 Getting ready to celebrate the new year, to take stock of the past year and look for 
inspiration to do better? Join us in our annual Rosh Hashanah – Yom Kippur Temple-
Wide Food Drive being held between September 23 and October 2.  When you come to 
our Temple, look for the empty shopping bags and please bring them back full of food. 
Items must be shelf-stable to give to our JCC food pantry and East Northport food pan-
try. There is much need in our community! For the Isaiah 58 Social Action Committee, 
our mission remains solid: to help those who experience food insecurity. Imagine not hav-

ing enough nutritious food to feed yourself or your family or a lack of money to pay for more... We are grateful 
for all the donations that we receive. Groceries, gift cards to food stores, and monetary donations keep us in 
business!  
 When I attend services, I look forward to the reading from the Isaiah 58 chapter. At Yom Kippur, my 
fast is an expression of my commitment to Judaism and a reminder about the discomfort of hunger. I hope my 
worship will inscribe me in the Book of Life. I hope to be present for it all and share the High Holidays with you! 
 The Isaiah 58 Social Action Committee has been helping folks in need for over 28 years. Each year, we 
renew our pledge to eradicate hunger in our community and alleviate food instability for families. The challenge 
now is greater than ever! Our committee of loyal members believe in doing positive social actions to better our-
selves and lift up others. Donating shelf-stable items or showing support with monetary donations to our local 
food pantries and Long Island Cares is vital to our mission. Sending a monetary donation directly to Long Island 
Cares is easy – just access their website and click to donate. Consider the cost of take-out lunch, around $10, and 
know that your donation of $10 provides a child in need with 11 meals. If you care deeply about feeding others, 
just as you would feed yourself, lean in and join us. If you prefer, you can donate to Isaiah 58 on the temple web-
site and we will do the shopping for you! 
  L’Shanah Tova! The Isaiah 58 Committee meets on Thursday, September 18, 2025 at 7:30 p.m. at TBD. 

Everyone is welcome to join us.  Dates for our other projects will be announced soon. Remember to check the 

temple website and HaKol for details. 

         Jane Oberwager Gaines 
         Isaiah 58 Social Action Committee Chair 
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Gracious Gifts from Thoughtful  People 

Rabbi Klafter’s 
Discretionary Fund 
Jay Nafman 
In memory of Cheryl Nafman 
Wendy and Jim Perry 
In memory of Robert Mishkin 
 
Rabbi Halpern’s 
Discretionary Fund 
Susan Canin 
In memory of Micchael Canin 
Sheri Beckerman Weisz 
In memory of Iris Beckerman 
In memory of Howard Beckerman 
In memory of Susan Frank 
In memory of Eva Weisz 
Wendy and Jim Perry 
In memory of Robert Mishkin 
Ellen Linnemann and Family of 
Arnold Herzlich 
In appreciation 
 
Choir Fund 
 
General Fund 
Linda and Joel Evans 
In memory of Joseph Evans 
Marcia and Howard Ettinger 
In memory of Bertram Miller 
In memory of Evelyn Ettinger 
In memory of Edith Miller 
Gary and Linda Levine 
In memory of Florence Levine 
In memory of Harry Levine 
Judy Goodman 
In memory of Jacob Goodman 
Holly Dornfeld 
In memory of Fay Skolnick 
Howard Silverstein 
In memory of Mildred Silverstein 
Moriel Weiselberg 
In memory of Victor Schlessinger 
In memory of Mike Roche 
In memory of Judith Gerber 
Constance Karpf 
In memory of Daniel Feinstein 
Rhoda Kolnik 
In memory of Jeffrey August 
 

Bruce and Jill Sharp 
In memory of Beatrice Freedman 
The Linnemann Family 
In memory of Deanna Herzlich  
In memory of Arnold Herzlich  
Lorraine Shapiro & Elyse Wright 
In memory of Stephen Shapiro 
Maxine and Ron Alschuler 
In memory of Bernard Zeichner 
Marsha and Raymond  
Greenberger 
In memory of David Kase  
In memory of Lester S. Kass 
Alita and Michael Ditkowsky 
In memory of Irene Wagner  
In memory of Sol Wagner  
Sue Ditkowsky 
Nira Schwartz-Nyitray 
In memory of Benjamin Schwartz 
In memory of Peppi Schwartz 
In memory of Helen Novick 
Melvin and Joan Ettinger 
In memory of Evelyn Ettinger 
Gary and Sandra Gluck 
In memory of Grace Gluck  
Leslie Salander 
In memory of Rose Bernstein 
Robin and Eric Sacks 
In memory of Charloette Sacks 
Sharman Regesburg 
In memory of Nathan Marcher  
Debra and Michael Ball 
In memory of Bernard Tekulsky 
Michael, Deb and Aaron  
Hollander 
In memory of Rosemarie Cruz 
Deanne Isaacson 
In memory of Eli Isaacson 
Edward Seltzer 
In memory of Anne Seltzer 
Irwin Werbowsky 
In memory of Harvey Weinsaft 
Sam Login 
In memory of Ernest  Kingsley 
Donna and Ken Marenus 
In memory of Marcele Loman 
Steven and Susan Cooperman 
In memory of Harriet Hirsh 
In memory of Julius Glanzberg 

In memory of David M. Cooperman 
Sheila Eisinger 
In memory of Milton Ehrenreich 
Fred Strum 
In memory of Ann-Jean Strum 
Glen and Merryl Rogers 
In memory of Jack Rogers 
In memory of Dorothy Zeitlin 
Jaclyn and Bernard Orlan 
In memory of Phyllis Berkowitz 
Susan Ackerman 
In memory of Eve Feurstein Marks 
Paul and Eleanor Rostoker 
In memory of Eileen Monford 
In memory of Joseph B. Rostoker 
In memory of Arthur Monford 
In memory of Norma Rostoker 
Karen Horowitz 
In memory of Dorothy Sarasohn 
Leslie Salander 
In memory of Samuel Bernstein 
Nancy and Steven Zove 
In memory of Herman Dorskind 
In memory of Rose Krinsky 
In memory of Marvin Dorskind 
Herbert Alter 
In memory of Mania Alter 
Marilyn Schneider 
In memory of Allan Schneider 
Marvin and Rita Lava 
In memory of William Lava 
Helene Kurtzman 
In memory of Lenore Gray 
In memory of Barry Gray 
Linda Schwartz 
In memory of Paul Schwartz 
Cyril Rauch 
In memory of Carole Rauch 
Susan Drelinger 
In memory of Harriett K. Drelinger 
Sydell H. Radner 
In memory of Martin Radner 
Shirley Offman 
In memory of Rena Laks 
In memory of Abraham Laks 
Glen Tilkin 
In memory of Fani Tolkin 
 
 



Isaiah 58 Fund 
Marcia Howard 
In memory of Sandy Wicker 
Dorothy Schroeder 
In memory of Sandy Wicker 
Annemarie Lent 
In memory of Sandy Wicker 
Diane Kraut 
In memory of Sandy Wicker 
Marsha Klass 
In memory of Sandy Wicker 
Naomi and Art Schlesinger 
In memory of Sandy Wicker 
Augusta Askari 
In memory of Sandy Wicker 
Glenda Kresh 
In memory of Sandy Wicker 
Joanne Kaplan 
In memory of Karen Nash 
Donna and Ken Marenus 
In memory of Robert Loman 
In memory of Alan Loman 
In memory of Pat Lieber 
Lisa Wilks-Gallo 
 
Larry Marcus Fund 
 
Religious School Fund 
 
Susan & Barbara Stearns 
Garden Fund 
Jeffrey and Ronald Glick 
In memory of Sylvia Glick 
 
 

Gracious Gifts from Thoughtful  People Continued 
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There are many ways to honor a loved one’s memory, remember a joyous event, celebrate a special day 

such as a Bar or Bat Mitzvah, a wedding or a baby naming.   

Temple Beth David’s permanent plaques give lasting remembrance and honor while helping the temple. 

 

Yahrzeit Memorial   located in sanctuary vestibule   $ 500.00 

Tree of Life   located in sanctuary across from Yahrzeit plaques   

      Gold or Platinum Leaf $ 180.00 

      Children’s butterfly  $   36.00 

      Foundation Stone  $ 450.00 

Sanctuary   One seat     $ 800.00 



Sunday  Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

 1 
 
Temple Office Closed 
 
 

2 3 4 
 
 

5 
 
6:00 pm Pre-neg 
 
6:30 pm  
Shabbat Service w/
Birthday blessings 

6 
 
 

9:15 am 
Torah Study &  
Service 
 
 
 
 
 

7 
 

 
9:30 am Apples & 
Honey Religious 
School Kick-off  
 
 
 

8 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

9 
 
 

4:30 pm Religious 
School (Tuesday classes 
begin)  
 
7:30 pm Steering Com-
mittee Meeting 

10 
 
 

4:30 pm Religious 
School (Wednesday 
classes begin)  

11 
 
7:30 PM Sisterhood 
Meeting  

12 
 
 

7:30 pm 
Shabbat Service  

13 
 

9:15 am 
Torah Study &  
Service 
 
8:00 pm Havdalah & 
Selichot Service  
 
 
 
 
 
 

14 
 
9:00 am Sisterhood 
Welcome Back Nosh  
 
4:30 pm Brotherhood 
Kickoff Event  

15 
 
 

 
 

16 
4:30 pm Religious 
School 
7:00 pm Executive 
Board  
8:00 pm TBD Board 
Meeting  

17 
4:30 pm Religious 
School  
5:30 RS Parent Mtg 
7:00 pm Brotherhood 
Sundaes at Carvel  

18 
 
7:30 pm Isaiah 58  
Meeting  

19 
 
7:30 pm Shabbat  
Service  

20 
 

9:15 am 
Torah Study &  
Service 
 
 
 

21 
 

Brotherhood Usher 
Training  

22 
 

Isaish 58 Yom Kippur 
Food Drive until 10/3  
 
7:30 pm Erev Rosh 
Hashana Service  

23 Temple Office 
Closed  
No Religious School  
10:00 am RH Service 
Day One Morning  
Service  
1:00 pm Children's 
Service  
4:00 pm Tashlich (off 
site)  

24 

 
Temple Office Closed 
 
No Religious School  
 
10:00 am RH Service 
Day Two Morning 
Service  

 

25 
 

 
 

26 
 
7:30 pm 
Grandparent Shabbat 
Service w/Ann  
Blessings  

27 
 

9:15 am 
Torah Study &  
Service 
 
 

 

28 
 

29 
 
 
 
 
 
 

30 
 
4:30 pm Religious 
School 
 
4:30 pm Together with 
Tots  

1 
 
No Religious School  
7:30 pm  
 
Kol Nidre Service  

2 
 
Temple Office Closed  
 
10:00 am Yom Kippur 
Day Morning Service  
1:00 pm Children's 
Service  
3:00 pm Community 
Memorial Service  
4:00 pm Afternoon 
Memorial & Conclud-
ing Service  

3 
 
6:00 pm Pre-neg 
 
6:30 pm  
Shabbat Service w/
Birthday blessings 

4 
 
9:15 am 
Torah Study &  
Service 
 
 

What’s Happening at TBD —  September 2025 
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Shalom Memorial Chapels, Inc.
We are dedicated to serve you and  your family with the most compassionate, professional and affordable

quality service, which sets us a part from our competitors and the large corporate-controlled conglomerates.
We are premium choice Funeral Directors for the Jewish community. 

We are family owned and committed to helping families in their time of need.

SHALOM MEMORIAL CHAPELS, INC
760 Smithtown ByPass, Smithtown, New York 11787

(631) 360-1600 • www.shalommemorialchapelsinc.com

CONTACT ME  
Al Wickenheiser

 
awickenheiser@4LPi.com  

(800) 477-4574 x6409

LET’S GROW YOUR BUSINESS 
Place Your Ad Here  

and Support Our Parish!
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A funeral service should be about memories,
NOT HIGH PRICES.

Whether your family is in need of immediate 
service or interested in planning ahead to lock 

in costs for tomorrow’s needs, we’re here to help. 
Call today to learn more about our new lower prices.

Proudly serving the Jewish faith in Dix Hills,
Nassau and Suffolk Counties since 1977.

I.J. MORRIS  DIX HILLS
631-499-6060     IJMorrisDixHills.com 

New York state law mandates that all contracts for prearranged funeral agreements executed by applicants 
for or recipients of supplemental social security income or medical assistance be irrevocable.

30 VANDERBILT MOTOR PKWY.
COMMACK, NY 11725

Full Personalized Service You Deserve

(631) 499-1111 • FAX (631) 499-1127 •  OPEN 7 DAYS A WEEK
Medela Breast Pump Rental Station • Jobst & Medi Hosiery Center • Certified Fitters 

Flavor Rx Flavoring System • Bathroom Safety • Canes •  Walkers

50% OFF GREETING CARDS
SPORTS SUPPORTS/BRACES ~ COPY/FAX SERVICE



Member of URJ 
Union for  

Reform Judaism 
Serving  

Reform Congregations 

 

Worship Schedule 

 
Friday, September 5 

Shabbat Ki Teitzei 

6:30 pm Shabbat Service with Birthday Blessings 
 

Saturday, September 6 
9:15 am Torah Study and Service 
 

Friday, September 12 

Shabbat Ki Tavo 

7:30 pm Shabbat Service  
 

Saturday, September 13 
9:15 am Torah Study and Service 
8:00 pm Havdalah & Selichot Service  
 

Friday, September 19 

Shabbat Nitzavim 

7:30 pm Shabbat Service  
 

Saturday, September 20 
9:15 am Torah Study and Service 
 

Friday, September 26 

Shabbat Vayeilech 

7:30 pm Shabbat Service w/Anniversary Bless-
ings 
  

Saturday, September 27 
9:15 am Torah Study and Service 
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Cantor Emeritus ............................... Cantor Taorminaz”l 

Asst. Director, Religious School .... Dr. Margie Gursky 

Temple Administrator ................................ Wendy Perry 

Bookkeeper……………………………….Myra Shak 

Organist ................................................. Dr. Gary de Sesa 

Officers 

President ...................................................... Ken Marenus 

Executive Vice President ..................... Jeffrey Friedman 

First Vice President……………….......Steve Feldman 

Treasurer ...................................................... Robin Prager 

Financial Secretary ................................. Beverly Wolcott 

Recording Secretary ................................... David Gaines 

Brotherhood President ............................ Steve Sarisohn 

Sisterhood President ...................................... Jodi Maisel 

HaKol Staff 

Editor ........................................................... Joan Herman 
Associate Editor ...................................... Bonnie Sibener 
Copy & Layout ……..…………………...Wendy Perry 
 

Extra copies of HaKol are available in the lobby across from the office 

temple office, but there are several ways to easily view & download 

current or back issues of HaKol.  Visit www.tbdcommack.org.               


